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Thursday 16th January 2025 
 

My Happy Mind – School Visit 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following on from our parent event in December, we are excited to share with you that we have the My 
Happy Mind team visiting school. They are keen to observe our learning journey so far and explore how this 
has benefited us all! 
 
We have seen a huge improvement in pupil ability to self-regulate, alongside recognising positive character 
traits. As you are aware, our intention is to prepare our children for the world by building resilience and 
balanced happy minds.  
 
On Monday 20th January 2025, the My Happy Mind team will be visiting our school. During their visit they will 
have the opportunity to watch our Headteacher assembly, observe some My Happy Mind lessons and 
speak to our school community. 
 
Some children will be interviewed and filmed for a promotional video to share our  successes. The video will 
be shared on our social media platforms, within our trust and with stakeholders involved with the funding of 
schools, which could include the NHS, Public Health, and Local Authority professionals. 
 
If your child has been selected to be involved in the process, you will be contacted directly. 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued support! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 
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